
From: Olivia Simon <olivia@ward34.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 11:58 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Alderman Bill Conway <bill@ward34.org> 
Subject: Gift Disclosure 
  

  
Hi Steve,  
  
Yesterday (12/13/23), our office received a package from "Jos Cacciatore & Co." containing a World's 
Finest Chocolate 5-stack tier gift, valued at $89.85. We accepted on behalf of the City and placed the 
candy at the reception desks of the 2nd and 3rd floors of City Hall for constituents to enjoy. 
  
Kind regards,  
Olivia Simon (she/her) 
Communications Director 
Office of the 34th Ward - Alderman Conway 
Sign up for the 34th Ward newsletter here! 
  
 

 

  
[Warning: External email] 
  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/mailchi.mp/a71d3a7f0352/34th-ward-newsletter__;!!B24N9PvjPQId!dKr50dk7f_eQ9zBRsYelwtdO-5IdIB-OjIa3nUx5vMxaIWffzN6RLyTcppJWAy7e_wl5sLwo1cMZ6l4pma2JGEO7ng$

